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CBUS 

CBUS4QW:  The name and company of your auditor for the past five years. 

 

Answer:   

 

PwC has been the Fund’s external auditor over the past five years. David Coogan was the 

External Audit Partner for that whole period (except for 2015, when Claire Keating was the 

External Audit Partner).  

 

Ernst & Young has been appointed as Cbus’ external auditor for FY2020 onward. Luke Slater 

is our External Audit Partner. 

 

KPMG has been the Fund’s internal auditor over the past five years. Sean Hill was the 

responsible Internal Audit Partner up until his retirement in May 2019.  Ian Tracey is now the 

responsible Internal Audit Partner.  

 


